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From: Andrea Ishalook 
Sent: November 20, 2019 10:59:41 AM
To: Tufts, Teresa (EC) 
Subject: Horned Grebe 
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

Hi,
 
The board of directors held their regular meeting last night and the item on the Horned Grebe was received as information
due to the fact that there are not many around Arviat and thus does not affect this region.
Thanks.
 
Kindly,
 
Tamar Mukyunik
Assistant Manager
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